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dctober,” 1989
MEETING: Tuesday, October 24ii 1989
TIME: 7:00 p.m.
PLACE : Thomas E. McMillan Museum, Jefferson
“Davis Junior College, Brewton
PROGRAM: LYDIA GRIMES on "GENEALOGY"

LYDIA GRIMES is returning by popular reguest
to give a program on GENEALOGY . We're very fortu-
nate to have Lydia as our guest speaker, as she
is a most experienced genealogist and can give us
many tips about this fascinating hobby. Bring a
guest!

We find skeletons in our closets, or dukes or kings instead,
We stir our bones to search tombstones

And read about people long dead.

The ghosts of our past they haunt us,

And we love it; Eruth tos teldli

HALLOWEEN? no, GENEALOGY'!

We're caught up in its spell!

IMPORTANT -EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING!

An important Executive Board meeting will be held immediately
following the Tuesday night meeting. ALL OFFICERS are asked to be
present for this meeting and help to make some very important decisions
concerning Historical Society business.

NO NOVEMBER MEETING
As is customary, there will be no meeting of the Society in
November. We will hold our annual Christmas party in early December,
and you will receive a newsletter in late November reminding you of
the date. '

FORESTRY PROGRAM EXCITING

Thanks to Robert Knowles, Supervisor with the Alabama Forest
Commissioen, our September progtam Was Very informative. Persons knowing
about historic trees in our area or wishing more information about
this program are encouraged to call Robert at 867-5275.

SEPTEMBER QUARTERLIES

Thanks to the diligence of Jewell Williamson, who is aiding so
much with the guarterlies, the September Quarterly should be in the
ma il to yoeu within the next twor weels.

OCTOBER MEMORIALS WILL BE PUBLISHED IN THE NOVEMBER ISSUE




